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North Eastern Mindanao State University
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MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. OY- OS5 2024

To: All Participants (as stated in this memorandum)
From: SUC President lli
Date: April 26, 2024

Subject: ADVANCING GENDER EQUALITY: A MEET AND GREET WITH DR.
ALDRIN A. DARILAG, COMMISSIONER AND CHAIRPERSON OF THE
BOARD OF REGENTS

This is to inform you that a Meet and Greet event with Dr. Aldrin A. Darilag,
Commissioner and Chairperson of the Board of Regents of North Eastern Mindanao
State University (NEMSU), has been scheduled for May 2, 2024, at 3:00 PM. The event
will take place in the New Board Room, Administration Building, Tandag Campus.

This event provides an opportunity for key stakeholders of NEMSU to engage with Dr.
Darilag and discuss his advocacy for Gender and Development (GAD) within the
university community. Dr. Darilag will deliver a keynote address on this topic, followed
by interactive discussions and networking opportunities.

Participants:
- Vice Presidents (3)
- Campus Directors (7)
- Deans (9)
- Directors (6)
- SSG Presidents of the Campuses (7)
- Faculty Regent (1)
- BOR/University Secretary (1)
- Executive Assistant (1)
- Information Officer (1)
- ICTU Personnel (2)
- Chief Administrative Officers (2)
- President (1)
- Supervising Administrative Officers (2)
- Congressmen (2)
- Internal Auditor Il (1)
- Nonteaching Personnel Association President (1)
- Alumni Federation President (1)
- Private Secretary (1)
-ICTU Head (1)

Your presence and active participation in this event are highly encouraged as we work
towards advancing gender equality and empowerment at NEMSU.
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Please mark your calendars accordingly and make necessary arrangements to attend
the meet and greet with Dr. Aldrin A. Darilag. For any inquiries or assistance, please
feel free to contact this office.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,




